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Please give the DEQ the directive to create a program for source reduction of single-

use plastic food ware and single-use packaging. This disposable society was 

something people and industry created and we can change to a more sustainable 

future. I understand this bill's goal is to achieve 25 percent source reductions 

compared to 2023 levels by 2030, which is only a start, but the state of Oregon 

should be a leader for the nation.  


